
Offer of Admission
SIDHU, Maninder Singh (10130054) 
VPO Poohli Distt, 

Bathinda Punjab 
India 
151102

Date Issued: 14-Dec-2021
Dear Maninder Singh,

Congratulations! Following review of your Application for Admission and supporting documentation, Alexander College is pleased
to offer you admission to the Associate of Science (Computer Science), beginning 2022 Term Spring

Alexander College is committed to providing a truly international learning experience for students from Canada and around the
world. Our students thrive in an inclusive and supportive environment, acquiring skills, knowledge, and experiences through which
they become global citizens. We look forward to welcoming you to the Alexander College community!

Prior to the start of term, you are required to attend the New Student Orientation, which will be held on 28-Apr-2022. This session
will convey important information and instructions regarding registration, access to student services, and many other topics to
prepare you for successful studies at Alexander College. 2022 Term Spring begins on 02-May-2022.

To prepare for the start of your studies, please take time to review the following information: 
MyAC Dashboard - https://myac.alexandercollege.ca 
Important Dates - https://alexandercollege.ca/admissions-and-registration/important-dates/ 

Should you have any questions or require assistance with next steps, please contact your Enrolment Advisor.

Sincerely,

Office of the Registrar

* * NOT FOR VISA OR IMMIGRATION PURPOSES * *


